
, 

City Pulse Multiplex Limited 
Regd. OtT.: 401, 4th Floor, Sachet 1, Swa~tik Cross Road, Navrangpura Ahmedabad - 380009 

CIN: L92199G/2000PLC037606 

October 5, 2020 

To, 
The General Manager 
BSE limited 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir IMam, 

Sub.: Closure of Trading Window 
Ref.: ScrIp Code - S42727 

We write to apprise your good office that pursuant to Company's code for Prevention of Insider 

Trading, the Trading Window for all the Designated persons of the Company shall remain 

closed w.eJ September 30, 2020 and shall reopen only post 48 hours from declaration of 

financial results for the half year ended September 30, 2020. 

Do acknowledge the above report, information and disseminate the same on BSE'S Website. 

Thanking You, 

, 
Divya Agrawal 
Company Secretary 

mail: Info@wowcinepulse.com 
site: www.wowcinepulse.com 
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